
Richards Middle School PTA 

 Community, Communication, and Appreciation for ALL RMS students, staff, and families 

July 26, 2024 

Dear Richards Families, 

 Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! The Richards Middle School PTA is looking forward 

to supporting our staff, students, and families throughout the next ten months. We need YOU in 

order to provide support, activities, and special treats to everyone at RMS. Each $10 membership 

goes a long way in making staff feel appreciated and students feel supported through hospitality, 

holiday events, staff gifts, Teacher Appreciation Week, GMAS testing treats, PBIS celebrations and 

more. This year, the PTA aspires to help with field trip costs, as well, to enrich our students’ 

experiences in the community.  

 We understand that life is hectic and not everyone is able to volunteer their time. Please 

know that your membership is a great way to show our school your support—no time commitment 

necessary! However, if you enjoy being involved, we can definitely use your help. Emails will be sent 

periodically with opportunities to volunteer and to send in donations for student events. You will 

never be pressured to do more than you’re willing and able to do. For the most current information, 

please follow us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/RichardsPTA. All posts are also published 

on our website https://www.rmswarriors.com/  

 

Please click the link below to join RMS PTA and make a difference in the lives of all Richards staff 

and students!  

https://jointotem.com/ga/columbus/richards-ms-ptsa  

 

With gratitude & best wishes for an excellent school year, 

 

Angela Wells, PTA President + Richa Dixit, VP + Ruth White, Secretary + Ann Roberts, Treasurer 

Libby McFalls, Webmaster + Jamie Battles & Min Hae Hernandez, Spirit Night Coordinators  

 Emily Moore, Hospitality + Amanda Bierman, PTA Compliance 
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